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March 20, 2023 
 
 
Sent via email 
 
 
City of Owen Sound 
c/o Mr. Adam Parsons, Mgr. of Parks and Open Space 
808 2nd Avenue East 
OWEN SOUND ON  N4K 2H4 
 
Dear Mr. Parsons, 
 
Re: Application for Re-Naming a City Park or Facility – Kelso Beach 

Proposed to be Named Kelso Beach at Nawash Park (Policy No. 
CS087) 

 
Thank you for the application under City Policy No. CS087 which proposes to re-
name Kelso Beach Park to Kelso Beach at Nawash Park.   
 
The application has been reviewed with respect to completeness. 
 
Please be advised that the material and background required, have been provided. 
 
Staff will initiate a report to Council as a next step at their meeting on March 27, 
2023.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Briana Bloomfield,  
City Clerk 
 
c: Tim Simmonds, City Manager 

 


